
  
 

   
    

 
    

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
   

  
 

   
 

   
 

  
 

   
 

 
 

       
            

            
         

            
           

             
          

       
                  

       
 

 
 

LOC A L COUNCI 
AWARD SCHEME 

1111111 FOUNDATION 

Email from Saffron Walden Town Council – CGR Stage 2 Response 

Fully understand re leaving in / removal of the Rosconn boundary change and provided there is an 
opportunity to review again May 2023, that will be ok, thank you. 

With regards to councillor numbers, I would support that as proposed for 18 being: 

Audley – 4 (as existing) 
Castle and Little Walden – 5 (same number as existing i.e. 4 + 1) 
Shire – 9 (increase of 2) 

Kind regards 

Lisa 
Lisa Courtney 
Town Clerk 
Saffron Walden Town Council 
The Town Hall 
Market Place 
Saffron Walden 
Essex CB10 1HR 

Tel: 01799-516501 
www.saffronwalden.gov.uk 
(Office opening hours 8.30am-4pm M-F) 

Email disclaimer / General: 

You have received this email from Saffron Walden Town Council (SWTC). This email and attachments are intended for the recipient(s) and 
may be legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this email in error please delete it. Do not copy, forward or use the 
contents, attachments or information in any way. Any unauthorised use or disclosure may be unlawful. Saffron Walden Town Council gives 
no warranty as to the accuracy or completeness of this email after it is sent over the Internet and accepts no responsibility for changes 
made after it was sent.  Any opinion expressed in this email may be personal to the author and may not necessarily reflect the opinions of 
Saffron Walden Town Council. This email has been scanned for viruses prior to dispatch. By contacting SWTC you agree that your contact 
details may be held and processed for the purpose of correspondence and services we provide.  We only keep information for as long as 
necessary. We do not share your information with third parties unless it is for the furtherance of your enquiry or correspondence with us 
and we would seek your permission to share where necessary and appropriate. 
You may request a correction to the information we hold on you or may request to be removed as a contact at any time – please contact 
enquiries@saffronwalden.gov.uk. To view SWTC Privacy Notice please click here http://saffronwalden.gov.uk/policies/ 

http://saffronwalden.gov.uk/policies
www.saffronwalden.gov.uk

